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Comments: This is so not right. The horses have been there for hundreds and hundreds of years there's no

reason that they can't continue to stay there. If you feel that the numbers need to be controlled there are many

better ways of doing this rather than removal. PZP is a great alternative and it's easy to do as the Salt River

Horse management group has proven this in Arizona as they're their numbers are not increasing. Horses have

herd dynamics, you cannot just remove some and expect the herd to survive. Suddenly they have no lead stallion

for example. It causes a great deal of stress when everyone is not there to do their job. Picture your town, losing

key people who make it run smoothly and suddenly it's chaos and no one knows how to keep it going. Just

because cattle are permitted to be on public land the horses should be too. Why is the public not able to help in

this decision? There are more people that would support the horses in tourism over then cattle. Hundreds of

travelers go every year to photograph part of American history. Do not let this become extinct. You need to be

the voice of these majestic beings.
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